
Cardinal Preschool Screenings

The Cardinal Local School District is offering FREE developmental screenings to
preschoolers within the school district!

o Are you the parent of a preschool child (at least 3 years old, not yet started kindergarten)?
o Do you have concerns regarding the child’s communication skills, large or fine motor skills,

social skills, and/or behavior?
o Do you live within the Cardinal Local School District?

If you answered YES to the questions above, your child may be eligible for a FREE
developmental screening.

We conduct developmental screenings by appointment. Screenings are usually conducted in the
conference room at A. J. Jordak Elementary School, located behind the Board of Education building on
East High Street (entrance to parking lot is off of Pierce Street). Screenings will take approximately
30-40 minutes. During this time, we will talk to you and play and interact with your child. If we have

concerns, we may complete paperwork to proceed with more formal testing.

For the 2023-2024 school year, screenings will occur in the afternoon on the third
Thursday of every month (with the exception of December due to winter break):

September 21, 2023
October 19, 2023

November 16, 2023
December 14, 2023
January 18, 2024
February 15, 2024
March 21, 2024
April 18, 2024
May 16, 2024

To get more information, please contact Marissa Miozzi via phone at (440)
632-0261 ext 2032, via text at (440) 367-8064, or via email at

marissa.miozzi@cardinalschools.org.

New this year: You can complete a by scanning the QR code below with your phone and completing
the information within the form. Marissa Miozzi will be following up with you after the submission.🙂


